COMMUNICATION C25
ITEM NO. 4
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Kevin G

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 11:15 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] G Group Major Mackenzie Inc

Hi Team,

Hope you are having a great week thus far.

In regards to the development application for 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive. I would like to express my concern in regards to this proposed project.

This is a colossal development that is unacceptable and one that would surely devastate our neighbourhood. My family and I live in Cold Creek Estates, a neighborhood whose homes range anywhere from 1.3 million to 3 million dollars.

We love our neighborhood, but having 13 towers just a block away is absolutely unacceptable. We did not purchase our dream home here to have towers next to us. It truly does not fall in line with the area. It would leave many homeowners devastated, which could potentially lead to homes being put up for sale and home owners leaving the area!

Thank you for taking the time to read this email.

I wish you a great week ahead.

Thank you,

**Kevin Goncalves Scotiabank - Human Resources**